



October 27, 2022

Dear Parents,

This week we began a study of the Pilgrims and Native Americans and we are working on our study booklet.  We will be reading from our textbook and from other books to reinforce what we will be studying together.  We will have a test in a few weeks when we wrap up this unit.  Please be working on your paper dolls and reports.

It was wonderful having our parents with us last week during Open House.  I’m glad that you got to see your children in action; they are a pretty special group! 

We had such fun on our field trip to see Charlotte’s Web.  The production was very well done.  I was proud of the kids’ behavior.  They waited patiently to go in before the show, they sat quietly during the program and they were great during our picnic.  It’s so easy to take them places and to do things with them.  

I am thoroughly enjoying Bible with this class.  They are always excited when it’s Bible time.   We have been studying through some Old Testament characters.  We have learned about Adam and Eve, Cain and Abel, Abraham, Lot, Isaac, Jacob and Esau, Jacob and his wives, Joseph, the Israelites, and right now Ruth.  The kids are so engaged and contribute wonderful thoughts during our discussions.  I hope you’re hearing about what we’re learning each week.

Welcome Elizabeth and Isabella!  We’ve been excitedly anticipating your arrival and are so glad you are finally here!


A Look Ahead:
8 Read ‘n Quiz books due by November 9th!
Spirit Week- Dec. 5th – 9th
Mon 12/5- Marvel Monday
Tue 12/6- Tropical Tuesday
Wed 12/7- Country vs. Country Club Wednesday
Thu 12/8- Christmas Spirit Thursday
Fri 12/9- Blue & White Friday- show your FCS spirit!

Homework:
Spelling worksheet due Monday
Phonics worksheet due Tuesday
Daily Gram due Tuesday
Math worksheet due Thursday

November/December Bible verse & Family Activity Due on Tuesday, December 6th!
John 13:35-
“By this all people will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another.”
